
  The Gathering Members’ Meeting. 

Location: Auburn Bible Chapel (911 Armour Road, Peterborough Ontario). 

The meeting was called to order on the day of  March 22nd, 2015 at 6:20pm.  

23/42 members were present. 

Alex Kloosterman gave overview of year.  
Where we have been: 
- Baptisms 
- Fellowship Groups 
- Inductive Bible Study 
- Relationship with other churches growing 

- Auburn 
- Westmount 
- Murray Street Baptist 

- Jon and Mel Ryttersgaard 

There was a period of discussion. 

Where we are: 
- With Jon leaving, we are going down from three elders to two. We need to raise up other men 

to take elder positions.
- Upcoming summer 
- Alex and Bec new home in town

Where we are going: 
- Four pillars
- Need to focus on mission

- Student retreat

Recommendation for Jason Ufkes to be set aside for the office and work of Deacon. Congrega-
tion will vote Jason into office on April 19th before/after service. 

Jon Ryttersgaard gave update on his transition. 

Frank Hamilton gave the financial report. 

The meeting was  adjourned at 7:09pm.

   Minutes taken by Chance Faulkner


